
Michael Tabbert and Brian Ferris have opened Two Bills
Steakhouse located at 211 Iowa Street in Clearwater, 
formerly operated as the L Bar B Steakhouse.  Michael 
and Brian have had a long-time dream and desire to 
honor their families, serve their community and fill the

need for an upscale yet casual restaurant.  The name, Two Bills, pays homage to the
owners’ fathers, Bill Ferris, a twenty-year Air Force veteran and Bill Tabbert, a
lifetime educator and coach in Nebraska.

Two Bills is moderately priced and the menu will be filled with traditional steakhouse
items coupled with comfort food.  Two Bills will offer hamburgers, broasted chicken,
shrimp, fish, steak, pasta, soup, appetizers, fresh bread and more.  Specialty
selections will include homemade appetizers, a soup and salad bar, smaller portions
for children and vegetarian and gluten-free options.  They plan to be open seven
days a week, mainly in the evenings.  "I want people to walk away thinking it was a
really good experience. The service, the food, the whole nine yards. To me that's the
most important thing. That everyone who comes in walks away happy," Brian Ferris
said.

Northeast Nebraska Economic Development District (NENEDD) provided funding
and partnered with Cornerstone Bank in Clearwater and the Village of Clearwater’s
LB840 funds for the business purchase.  Everyone also partnered with Loren Kucera,
Director of the Nebraska Business Development Center, for business plan and loan
packaging assistance.  The project has created 15 jobs including Michael and Brian.

Hours of Operation
Sun:  9:a.m.-2:00 p.m. (Brunch Buffet)

Mon-Thur: 5:00-10:00 p.m. (Bar open late)
Fri:  5:00-10:00 p.m. (Bar open late) (Dinner Buffet)

Sat:  5:00-10:00 p.m. (Bar open late)

Phone:  402-485-2525
Email:  hello@twobillssteakhouse.com
Website:  www.twobillssteakhouse.com
Facebook:  www.facebook.com/TwoBillsSteakhouse
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